
Spring/Summer Events 

 CAC Donation 

 Language App 

 Where are your Keys 

 Saturday Camp  

 Parent classes 

 Summer Immersion Camp 

CAC Donation 
Vehicle Purchased  

Thank you Chugach Alaska Corporation for your donation we were able to purchase 

a Van for our Saturday Camps! Quyana for your continuing support of our 

Language Program. 

Language APP 
In June we worked with an App Developer, Darrick Baxter. ANA Staff and PGVC 

Staff, were trained to Record, Edit, Create Sugt’stun lessons to input on our 

Language App this was an intense 5 day training, our Elders did awesome! Mary 

Malchoff and Stella Meganack, Rhoda Moonin and Sperry Ash Assisting our 

Elders. We will have more details on how to look for our App, after we complete 

the edits. 

“Where Are Your Keys” 
In May we had a two day Training with Evan Gardner “WAYK.” We plan on 

having this training “continuation” Late October/November, Parents/Community 

members are welcome to join our training. We are looking at ways we can approach 

teaching styles for our staff. 

Saturday Camp 
Our last Saturday Camp will be held during Chugachmiut Summer Immersion 

Camp. July 28th and 29th. We will be focusing on “Sea Otter” Parents and students 

will make a Fur Sea Otter’s, Trainer will be John Boone. 
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LANGUAGE APP 
   

Coming Soon! We are now 

working on the finishing 

touch of our Language App! 

 

This was a group effort, Big 

Thanks to: Environmental 

Staff, Librarian, Accounting 

and Tribal Administrator, 

without your help we could 

not complete our task at 

hand. THANK YOU for your 

continuing support of our 

Language Program! 

“FIRMLY ESTABLISH A 

COMMUNITY WIDE 

ENVIRONMENT WHICH 

SUPPORTS THE LEARNING 

AND REVITALIZATION OF 

SUGT’STUN, SO THAT IT 

BECOMES A NATURAL 

MEDIUM OF 

COMMUNICATION IN 

OUR VILLAGE” 



 

Parent Classes 
We are still hosting Parent Classes throughout this month, every Tue. And Thur. 

from 1:00-3:00. Our Sugt’stun Teachers will have classes until 23rd of July. 

Chugachmiut Summer Immersion
ANA and Chugachmiut Summer Immersion have collaborated throughout this 

year, we continue to support their program as they help support ours. 

Chugachmiut has student applications available on their web page 

www.chugachmiut.org we are encouraging students to attend starting July 27th 

through August 7th, more detailed information on this webpage as well. 
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